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Wednesday 20th July 2022

Have a fabulous summer holiday, have fun and stay safe 

Thank You
Thank you very much for all the cards, gifts and 
all the happy memories that I will take with 
me. Wishing you all a lovely holiday and a 
happy start to the autumn term.

Mrs Compson-Lea

Diary Dates
21st Bank Holiday for Queens 

Jubilee  (for schools)
22nd Summer Holiday

September
5th PD DAY
6th PD DAY

7th School re-opens

School Money
Please could we request that parents bring all 
School Money accounts up to date as it is the 
end of the school year. Thank you for your co-
operation.

I am delighted to say that we have all made it safely to the end of term. Even though 
the last couple of days have been very hot and it’s been an unusual end to the term. 
The children have been very happy and content as well as the staff, although that 
may have something to do with the imminent summer holidays.
I have been so pleased with the children’s attitude to their learning and their 
enthusiasm to embrace all aspects of school life over the last few months. 
However I must pay tribute to our wonderful class 6 who have inspired everyone with 
their cheerfulness and positivity: we all wish them the very best of luck; we shall be 
thinking of them in September at the beginning of term but I am very confident that 
they all will shine at High School and we shall be of proud of them in the future as we 
are now!!

Building Delays
Unfortunately the extension work will not be completed until well into the autumn 
term, the builders have however been excellent and any delay is certainly not down 
to them. Therefore we shall have to continue to put up with inconvenience a bit 
longer but the end product will be worth waiting for!

Lastly thank you for your tremendous support and kindness throughout the last 
school year.

Have a restful summer, see you all in September.
Mr Matthews
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Goodbye and Good Luck Year 6


